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SYDNEY NSW 2001

Dear Ms Jones
CDB and South East Light Rail (CSELR) SSI 6042 — Modification No. 1

| refer to your letter dated 1 December 2014 inviting the Environment Protection Authority (EPA) to comment on
the proposed modification to the CSELR. Thank you for the opportunity to provide comment.

The EPA notes that the construction hours referred to in Conditions B2 and B3 of the existing conditions of
approval are not in accordance with the standard construction hours set out in the Interim Construction Noise
Guideline (DECC 2009). The EPA considers that construction hours for the CSELR project, including works
detailed in modification no. 1, be limited to the following hours unless otherwise permitted in accordance with
Condition B4:

a) 7:00 am to 6:00 pm, Mondays to Fridays;
b) 8:00 am to 1:00 pm on Saturdays; and
c¢) atno time on Sundays or public holidays.

If you have any questions in relation to this letter please contact Wendy Stevenson on 9995 6866 or
wendy.stevenson@epa.nsw.gov.au.

Yours sincergly
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A/ Unit Head Infrastructure
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